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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2023 – SECTION 75
PROPOSED TEMPORARY ROAD 
CLOSURE OF L-7005
Chief Executive’s Order OPSW/0120/2025 authorised the 
publication of a newspaper advert proposing the temporary 
road closure of the L-7005 following an application received on 
behalf of GMC Utilities Group.
The purpose of this closure is to carry out resurfacing works. 
Fingal County Council has now made an order for the 
temporary road closure of the L-7005. 
The road will be closed as follows: 

•	  8am on Monday 28th April 2025 to 7pm on Tuesday 
29th April 2025.

Alternative route available for vehicular traffic are as follows: 
Follow R149 until junction with L-2222 – Stirling Road. Turn  
left on L-2222 and follow L-2222 until junction with Hilltown 
Co. Meath. Turn left on Hilltown Road and follow Hilltown Road 
until L-7005. 
No submissions made during consultation process.
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in 
relation to this matter.

Administrative Officer, 
Blanchardstown-Mulhuddart/Castleknock/Ongar 
Operational Area.


